## Dear St. Fabian Families,

My name is Kevin Asmar and I am the Box Tops 4 Education Project coordinator for our school.

\*NEW: <u>Box Tops 4 Education</u> is changing! To earn cash for our school through the <u>Box Tops 4 Education</u> Program you simply need to download the mobile app, buy box tops products with the new label, and use the app to scan a picture of your receipt within 14 days of purchase. This is an example of the label that you will not need to clip and send to school; instead, you will scan through the app only in order to get the credit.



The earnings are automatically uploaded to our BTFE school account. Also make sure to select your child's name and the teacher's name so they can get the credit for box top monthly submission. The app also has many bonus opportunities to earn additional box tops from many products and stores.

Traditional "clip" box tops are gradually being phased out, but you may continue to find them on many products as the packages are being transitioned. You can still clip these and send them to school in a Ziploc bag with your child's name and teacher written on them. In fact, you can double dip during the packaging transition if you purchase products with traditional "clip" box tops by scanning your receipt as well as clipping and sending in those box tops. St. Fabian PTG earns 10¢ for each Box Top collected.

Here is an example of the tradition "clip" box top labels that you will need to clip it and send it to school.



(over)

Please be sure to check the expiration dates. You can also help our school earn money by finding other savings offers through BTFE by logging onto <a href="www.boxtops4education.com">www.boxtops4education.com</a> and signing up to become a member and also by inviting family and friends like (spouse, mom, dad, uncles, aunts, etc.) to use the app and both will receive 50 bonus box tops. They will need to select St. Fabian as the school to get the credit.

Members have access to free sample offers, coupons, recipes, and chances to earn bonus box tops for our school. Our goal for Box Tops this year is \$800.

## **Submissions:**

- Send in each child's clipped Box Tops in a sealed Ziploc bag or envelope with their first and last name and teacher's name clearly written on it by each deadline.
- If you are submitting through the Box Tops app you can "give credit" to your child by doing the following: Scan your receipt, then tap the star icon labeled "credit" at the bottom of the app page and enter your child's name and teacher name. You can change this every time you submit if you have multiple children and want to share the credit. Be sure to do this before clicking the submit button.
- Each deadline, the class that collects the most Box Tops Labels will receive a Popsicle treats PLUS 15 minutes of extra recess or gym time!
- In addition to that, the child that submits the most Box Tops Labels by the specified submission date will have a chance to win a \$5 gift card and a free dress down pass.

## **Collection deadlines are as follows:**

October 22, 2021 January 7, 2022 February 18, 2022

Thank you for your support. Together with the Box Top for Education Program, we can build a better school for our children.

Blessings,

Kevin Asmar (Kudamaasmar@gmail.com)